From: LINDA SWIFT

The Planning Department Canterbury City Council Offices Military Road Canterbury CT1 1YW

20 May 2024

Dear Sirs

PLANNING OBJECTION

I am writing to object strongly to the proposed Brooklands Farm Development in Whitstable.

Since moving to Whitstable some years ago I have become bitterly disappointed at the continuous development in this area. Whilst appreciating the need for housing there are fewer and fewer green spaces left resulting in more traffic, overstretched healthcare, increased pollution and loss of wildlife.

I therefore wish to register my objection to the planning proposal.

Yours faithfully

